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The "2025 First Hyojeong Special 3-Day Workshop" hosted by the Philippines Antipolo Family Church 
was held from February 21-23, with 551 participants both in-person and online. The workshop, held 
under the theme "let us, the blessed families around the world, become true sons and daughters of Cheon 
Il Guk who fulfill our responsibility as the chosen people in unity with True Parents," began with the 
devotional condition of the 1245th Cheonshim Won Vigil Prayer Meeting. 
 

 
① Workshop participants at Cheonshim Won night prayer vigil  
 
On the second day, participants deepened their understanding of True Parents through a special lecture on 
ChamBuMoRon by Robert Kittel, Cheon Eui Won Chair of Heavenly Asia Pacific, and renewed their 
minds and bodies through songs of praise. 
 
Following this, Masaichi Hori, Asia Pacific Continental Chair, and Julius Malicdem, Vice President, 
emphasized the importance of Cheonshim Won devotion and the power of sincere prayer. 
 

 
② Songs of praise ③ Certificate of appreciation presentation ④ Together with youth 
 
On the final day, participants had time to experience the heavenly heart of attending Heaven through a 
special lecture titled "Let Us Move Forward with Cheonshim Won Prayer" by Kim In-cheon, Cheonshim 
Won Pacific Branch Director. 
 
The participating members pledged to offer greater results to True Parents for the upcoming entrance 
ceremony to the Cheon Il Sanctum of Cheon Won Gung, and the workshop concluded with an Ancestor 
Blessing Ceremony. 


